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June 8, 1988

' U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III, Material Licensing Branch

..

799 Roosevelt Road " Ti e -.

Glen Elyn., Illinois 60137
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Dear Sirs:

This letter is to request an amendment in license number 22i-18652-01.
held by the Park Nicollet Medical Center, St. Louis Park, Minn'es~otae

,

We would like to request that the names listed below be added to our
license as users for medical uptake, dilution, excretion, imaging, and
localization studies. All have been certified in either Radiology or
Diagnostic Radiology by the American Board of Radiology.

D. Clarke Tungseth, M.D.
Dominic Korbuly, M.D.
Timothy A. Leafblad, M.D.
James L. Halverson, M.D.
A. Samuel Baumel, M.D.
Alan L. Hill, M.D.

In addition, the name of John M. Benson, M.D., should be removed from
the license, both as a user and as a radiation safety officer. We
would like to change the radiation safety officer to
Eugene L. Elvecrog, M.D. Dr. Elvecrog is currently listed as a user
on our license.

D. Clarke Tungseth, M.D., and Alan L. Hill, M.D., will be designated
as backup radiation safety officers in Dr. Elvecrog's absence.

A check for $120 is enclosed to cover the amendment fee. Please
contact Tom Youngberg, Radiology Administrator, at 612/927-3646 if any
further information is needed to process this request.

Sincerely,

em ca -- E l/ $' g
Tom Youngberg, Radiology Administrator.m N .
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